
SHELLY & WESLEY TYLER

OWNER- SHILOH ROAD LEARNING CENTER,
TYLER, TX

We would like to take this opportunity to recommend Neal Agrawal
with the Preschool Exchange. 

We appreciate Neal’s aggressive sales approach, professional attitude
and dedication to selling our property. His savvy expertise and his
connections in the childcare industry single handedly made our
transaction happen so quickly. 

We appreciate Neal always being available when we needed him and
his prompt responses to any questions we had. Neal’s organization and
knowledge of what items would be needed before they were even
requested made the process go even more smoothly than we
expected. 

Neal is very professional and certainly knows the childcare industry.
Neal is also very personable and approachable and we enjoyed having
him as our agent.We will certainly use his services again and would
definitely recommend him to anyone else looking for an agent. 


